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Cooke Aquaculture should be denied any permits to operate fish farms. Their negligence that led to
the net breach and release of Atlantic salmon will likely be causing harm to our ecosystem for
decades to come, in ways we may never understand. They have proven their incompetency. I
suggest their corporate charter be revoked, their assets seized, and put toward remediation for the
harm caused. It is pure folly to allow them to continue to operate.


